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Craig, Sondra

From: Peter Gorski <peter.k.gorski@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 9:15 AM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Public comment on item 24-0279

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I would like to urge the F&P committee to renew funding for the Eviction Defense Project. This service helps to prevent some of 
our most vulnerable community members from facing homelessness and uncertainty in housing. With our city and country 
facing a growing homelessness crisis, preventing unnecessary evictions and helping tenants in transition when facing eviction are 
crucial services. Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
Peter Gorski 
418 11th St S 
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